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June 27, 1979

Mr. Bruno Conegliano
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Joldberg - Mann & Associates, inc.

Enginears - Planners
Albuaueraue, New Mexico 87110

(506) 266-3621
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Asst. City Engineer/Hydrology f 5 ar g ??g,';,

Divigion of Engineering
P.0, Box 1293

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103 JUNZ Y 1874

Re: 615 First Street N.W.

Dear Bruno: .
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Transmitted herewith are two (2) revised prints of the
drainage plan for the Plaza Maya Office Building.

In accordance with your June

18, 1979 letter, we have

raised the finished floor elevation to elevation 4955.0.

Se veral of the grades, also,
the higher floor elevation.
the drawings stating that we

"~ the natural drainage pond as

report.

If you have any guestions or

to c¢all,

Thagk you.

Yours truly,

TTM: pe
xe: Don Fletcher

were adjusted to accommodate
Also we have added the note to
4o not feel that we have altered
shown on the Bohannan-Huston

comments, please do not hesitate




